LEGISLATION  COMMITTEE  REPORT
JANUARY 13, 2022


Members:	Bill Berryman
 		Roger Regimbal


The Legislation Committee has reviewed the placement of the revised ACER-CART Constitution and Belief Statements under the Governance Tab on the website.  A Table of Contents precedes each document in order to quickly find wording on certain parts, for example: Duties of Officers and the Executive Director, Finances, Elections, etc.

I would like to sincerely thank Roger, Marilyn and Tony for all their efforts in posting these documents as well as the ACER-CART Bylaws and 2020-2022 Priorities under the Governance Tab.

Roger and I will be reviewing the Bylaws document which has not been amended/reaffirmed since 2012.  If any changes are necessary the new wording/deletions will be brought to the March 17, 2022 Executive meeting for your approval prior to sending any changes to the June 3, 2022 Annual General Meeting.

Please note that the ACER-CART Protocols are not posted under the Governance Tab as these are Executive documents for the smooth running of the organization between the Annual General Meetings.

Submitted by
Bill Berryman, Chair
ACER-CART Legislation Committee
